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13 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Head of Year Welcome and Year 9 Information Evening – Tuesday 19 September 2023 
 
I am delighted to introduce myself as the new Head of Year 9 at Tolworth Girls’ School & Sixth 
Form.  I am looking forward to the opportunity to work alongside you to support your daughter as 
she undertakes her GCSEs. 
 
As Head of Year, my primary aim is to ensure that your daughter has a successful and enriching 
school experience.  I will be working closely with teachers and staff to provide the support and 
guidance necessary for your daughter’s growth and development.  Whether it is academic 
challenges, personal concerns or any other aspect of their school life, I am here to help and support 
both you and your daughter. 
 
I would like to invite you to our upcoming Year 9 Information Evening, which will take place on 
Tuesday 19 September 2023 at 6.30pm in the school Hall.  During this event, you will have the 
opportunity to: 
 

1. Meet key members of our school’s leadership team, including myself. 
2. Learn more about our GCSE curriculum and extra-curricular activities. 
3. Get insights into our plans for the forthcoming academic year and how we aim to support 

your daughter's development. 
4. Ask any questions you may have.  

 
Your active participation and engagement in your daughter's education is invaluable.  Your insights 
and feedback are crucial for us in maintaining a nurturing and effective learning environment for 
all our students. 
 
Please kindly fill in the Microsoft form by Friday 15 September 2023 to confirm your attendance at 
the Information Evening. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/jwp58nNeqw  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs J Saseen 
Head of Year 9 

https://forms.office.com/e/jwp58nNeqw

